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Rupp joins VHB as senior project manager on Long Island
March 11, 2013 - Long Island

According to VHB, George Rupp has joined the firm as a senior project manager. Rupp will lead
environmental planning projects and further the consistent delivery of quality products and services
to move projects forward to successful completion.
For 28 years, Rupp has helped clients navigate the preparation of environmental documentation, in
accordance with NEPA, SEQRA, and CEQR requirements, for a wide array of development and
infrastructure projects.
He has an extensive background serving clients in the real estate, healthcare, higher education, and
commercial/industrial sectors. His experience also includes working on major road and transit
projects for city and state agencies.
Rupp also has Indefinite Quantity Contract program management experience, and has worked on
many IDIQ assignments.
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